
 

 

STAFF REPORT 

Regular City Commission Meeting 

October 10, 2024 

 

 

To: 

 

 

Mayor and City Commissioners 

Dale L. Martin, City Manager 

November 14, 2024 

Legislative Priority Recommendations for the 2025 Legislative Session and North 
East Florida Regional Council. 

From: 

Date: 

Item Name: 

Background: Annually the City submits its Legislative Priority list to Flagler County in advance of the 2025 
Legislative Session. Additionally, regional priorities are submitted to the North East Florida Regional Planning 
Council. 

The County is again asking the municipalities to prepare a unified legislative program for presentation to the 
Flagler County Legislative Delegation. This agenda item includes last year’s submissions items. 

Policy and funding requests are being considered. Please provide staff direction on submissions for the 2025 
Legislative Session. 

At the October 24, 2024 meeting, the Commissioners were asked to provide recommendations to the City 
Manager for inclusion in a document to be presented for consideration at the November meeting for approval 
or amendments before it is presented to the County. This request also included recommendations for projects 
of regional impact for submission to the North East Florida Regional Council. 
 
Fiscal Impact: None (at this time) 

 
Staff Recommendation:  

 
Attachments: 2024 State Legislative Program 


